
File No. 18-0083

ADMINISTRATIVE EXEMPTION and TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE
REPORT relative to amending the Los Angeles World Airports (LAWA) contract with Austin
Commercial, LP.
 
Recommendations for Council action:
 

1. ADOPT the determination by the Board of Airport Commissioners that the proposed action
is administratively exempt under the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA) in
accordance with Article II, Section 2.i of the Los Angeles City CEQA Guidelines.

2. APPROVE LAWA Change Order No. 5 to Contract DA-5262 with Austin Commercial, LP,
for design and construction services for the Terminal Cores and Automated People Mover
Interface Project at Los Angeles International Airport (LAX), for an amount of $5,900,000;
and an appropriation of $6,425,000 to include soft costs.

3. CONCUR with the action taken by the Board of Airport Commissioners on June 18, 2020,
by Resolution No. 27052, authorizing the Chief Executive Officer, LAWA, or designee, to
execute Change Order 5 to Contract DA-5262 with Austin Commercial, LP.

Fiscal Impact Statement: The City Administrative Officer (CAO) reports the proposed Change
Order will compensate Austin Commercial, LP, as part of the Terminal Cores and Automated
People Mover Interface Project for design and construction services of additional infrastructure
to complete a portion of the Central Terminal Area Fire Water Pipe Replacement Project at LAX.
LAWA requests that funds in the not-to-exceed amount of $6,425,000, which includes hard costs
and soft costs, be appropriated and allocated from the LAX Revenue Fund to Work Breakdown
Structure elements 1.17.02A-700 or other Board approved appropriation, as required. This
action complies with LAWA's financial policies.
 
Community Impact Statement: None submitted.
 

TIME LIMIT FILE – AUGUST 18, 2020
 

(LAST DAY FOR COUNCIL ACTION – AUGUST 18, 2020)
 
SUMMARY
 
In a Resolution prepared for the Board of Airport Commissioners, LAWA states the proposed
change order will compensate Austin Commercial, LP, for the design and construction of
additional infrastructure to complete a portion of the Central Terminal Area Fire Water Pipe
Replacement Project. During construction of the Terminal Cores and Automated People Mover
Interface Project at the Terminal 5.5 Core location, there is an opportunity to install additional
infrastructure by constructing a tunnel, underground piping, and necessary connections to supply
the fire water pipeline that will service the terminals and Air Operations Area.
 
On June 18, 2020, the Board of Airport Commissioners approved the proposed change order.
The CAO concurs with this action.
 

https://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=18-0083


At its special meeting held June 26, 2020, the Trade, Travel, and Tourism Committee
recommended that Council approve the proposed change order, as recommended by the Board
of Airport Commissioners.

Respectfully Submitted,

TRADE, TRAVEL, AND TOURISM COMMITTEE
 
 
 
 
 
 
MEMBER VOTE
BUSCAINO: YES
BONIN: ABSENT
KREKORIAN: YES
jaw

-NOT OFFICIAL UNTIL COUNCIL ACTS-


